HOLDFAST BAY CROQUET CLUB o2 -
KEEPING IN TOUCH
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Hi Folks,

Hope all is well with all. If not all the best for a speedy recovery.

Spring is here and most days have been great for croquet.

There are many events happening at our club which hopefully all members will support and be involved
with..

A big, big thank you to all who have organising and co-ordinating the running of these activities.
Without our cheerful band of volunteers our club would not and could not function as well as it does.
We owe you a lot and appreciate all you do. Thank you.

PENNANTS:

Spring pennants are about to commence this week. We wish all of our
competitors the best and are ‘gley will do our club proud.

Gala Days are proving popular with many of our members. Many clubs are
having them. They are great fun, meet new people, and have a good day.

Club Captain Janis Sala

COACHING:

Under the expert guidance and fortitude of Roger our coaching sessions have been very popular and
extremely beneficial to all. Hopefully more members will now have the confidence to attend Gala
Days and be involved with pennants. Coaching Wednesdays fortnightly commencing Wednesday 27™
at 9.30 am.

Roger

Events Calendar

) Friday 29 September, 11.30 pm. Club rooms: Epilepsy information, awareness session

Nurse from Australian Epilepsy Association to talk with us re epilepsy and how we can best tend to
and support Debra (and maybe others) whilst at croquet. She will also speak with Deb re her well
being and care.

(in support of Deb and support for our club members who tend to Deb and to give us the confidence
and know how of relevant procedure/s we would appreciate as many club members as possible to
attend this session)

2) Club Holdfast Official Season Opening and Presentation Night: Friday 6th October,
Again as a show of club support it would be great if many members as possible could be present at

this Gala Occasion. ( maybe we could introduce a red carpet!li???)
Presentation of awards for our internal competition held last year will be presented to our members
who were victorious. Booking sheet at the courts. (Do comel)



3) Gala Day. Friday 3™. November, 2023
This day plans to be a great day for our club. A show case of our skills of our organising and

hostessing abilities.

Again as of last year we need volunteers to cater for this event. Assisting in the kitchen, cook the
barbie, prepare salads, sweets, clean up and general run of the mill activities.

We also request donations of treats fo serve at morning and afternoon teas. All donations gratefully
accepted. Eg - scones, biscuits, slices. cakes etc. etc

. We also need offers of items for our raffle draws. Anything that can contribute to a basket of
goodies, chocolates, toiletries, candles, etc., plus wine is also needed for the competition winners.

Thank you to the members who have already offered to help contribute in making our Gala Day a
fantastic successful day.

A sheet will be at the courts where you may add your name to whatever/ whichever you would like to
offer assistance to.. Thank you.

Hopefully we can all combine together to make this event a great day enjoyed by all...

&
e
&

Keep well, keep safe, keep smiling and keep croqueting
Cheers,
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